How to Submit a New Standard
Deadline: February 8, 2024

This page explains the steps for proposing new standards for inclusion in the 2024 Group A
Code Change Monograph. In accordance with ICC’s Code Development Procedures, Council
Policy 28, proponents must provide the ICC (International Code Council) with a copy, as
defined below, for each proposed new standard on or before February 8, 2024. Failure to
provide a standard copy by the deadline will result in the code change being ruled incomplete and the code

change will not be processed.
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